
The World Bank Public Information Centre (PIC) is another
valuable source of information which offers previously
restricted operational documents to the public. Project
Information Documents oeIDs), which are more detaîled
descriptions of projects listed in the MOS, are free of charge
while Staff Appraisal Reports (SARs) incur a US$15 charge.
A catalog of other documents is also available.

The World Bank's PIC can now be accessed via the Internet.
To review and download the Bank's electronic Project
Information Documents (PIDs) using Mosaic or Netscape, the
Universal Resource Locator is http://www.worldbank.org/ /.
The Host namne for the PIC using Gopher service is
gopher.worldban~k.org. While the PIC can provide initial
background on projects, more detailed information on the
content, timing and specifîc needs of a project can be gained
from. the executing agencies of the project and from. the
relevant Bank officers in Washington.

The World Bank MOS and PIDs can also be accessed free of
charge through the Electronic Bulletin Board Service (EBBS)
operated by the Departinent of Foreign Affairs and
International Trade (DFAIT). The EBBS can be reached by
WIN registrants using a computer modem at 1-800-628-1581,
or (613) 944-1581 within the National Capital Region.

DACON Consutant Regfistration

There are no registration requirements with the Worîd Bank
for service contractors and equipment suppliers. Consulting
firn= with five or more permanent staff members, however,
can register their organization with the World Bank's DACON
Information Center. Although not niandatory, the Banks and.
borrowing counîtries may refer to DACON'to source
consultants. DACON's priniary purpose is to seek or conflrma
information about a particular flrm, and the World Bank plans
to make DACON listings avallable on diskette and CD-ROM
to its borrowing member governîments.

In October, 1995 the World Bank and the Inte-American
Development Bank (1DB) instituted a joîntly designed
computerized registration systemn to replace the existing
systems of both institutions. Consequently, any unregistered
firms and those flrms registered on DACON prior to June,
1994 must re-apply for registration by sending a written
request to:


